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The purpose of this Market Information Circular (MIC) is to inform 
members that PrecISE users must have Microsoft .NET 3.5 installed on 
their desktops in order to use PrecISE 4.3, scheduled to be available in 
the beginning of April.   

The ISE is giving notice of this important change to provide PrecISE 
users ample time to install Microsoft .NET 3.5, if necessary. 

To verify the current Microsoft .NET version installed: 

A. If using a 64 bit machine, 
C:\WINDOWS\microsoft.net\Framework64\v3.5 

B. If using a 32 bit machine, 
C:\WINDOWS\microsoft.net\Framework\v3.5 

If there is no folder named v3.5 it will be necessary to upgrade. 

For download instructions and additional information regarding 
the Microsoft .NET Framework Version 3.5 please follow this link.   

We ask that our customers e-mail their questions or concerns to 
helpdesk@ise.com.  

http://www.microsoft.com/downloads/en/details.aspx?FamilyId=333325fd-ae52-4e35-b531-508d977d32a6&displaylang=en
mailto:helpdesk@ise.com

